June 1, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes

Executive Director for Operations
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-05-0054 - PROPOSED RULE:

RADIOLOGICAL CRITERIA FOR CONTROLLING THE
DISPOSITION OF SOLID MATERIALS (RIN 3150-AH18)

The Commission has disapproved publication of this proposed rule at this time. The
Commission’s decision is based on the fact that the Agency is currently faced with several high
priority and complex tasks, that the current approach to review specific cases on an individual
basis is fully protective of public health and safety, and that the immediate need for this rule has
changed due to the shift in timing for reactor decommissioning. As such, the Commission is
deferring this rulemaking for the time being.
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